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January 22, 2015 

To all assembly members: 

As you all know Ordinance 2014-32 has been pushed back again; any 

member that needs additional information or on-site inspection please 

contact Dan Sterchi any time at your convenience. 

This land swap is NOT a win-win deal as the administration has led you 

to believe; and you 'as representatives of ALL citizens of the Borough 

really need to do your due diligence on this land exchange. 

Thank You: 

Dan Sterchi 

Phone 283-3878 Cell 398-1880 

sterchiconstruction@hotmail.com-


